
Regent Park COA Meeting 

December 17, 2018 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:48am 

 

• Reviewed letter from resident regarding issues in common space including dog waste, 

littering and “sick” trees 

• Reviewed neighborhood violation letters sent since the last meeting 

• Reviewed letter from appraiser relative to the Highway 21 widening project 

• Discussed closed hearing from prior month and determined next steps 

• Update provided on plumbing issue at pump house at pool 

• Update on the entrances: 

o Permitting updates 

o Pennies for Progress update 

• Lights have been repaired at Keswick 

• Update on the development of new townhomes off Heritage 

o Development well underway 

o Wildlife from pond being relocated 

• Update provided on security services 

• Update on small site cell tower 

• Closed hearings for violations 

 

Meeting reopened for business 

• Motion made by John, seconded by Wanda to appoint Rob Henson to the Board.  Motion 

carried. 

• Next meeting will be held on Monday, January 14th at 7:45am. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:05 AM 


